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August 19, 2021

CERTIFIED MAIL

Joe Stanton Peter Damsgaard
Three Leaf Development Groth Design Group
99 Wall Street #1809 600 W. Virginia St,
New York, NY 10005 Milwaukee, WI 53204

RE:  Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriatencss for construction of a 50-unit
apartment building at 1737 - 1751 N. Palmer Street, in the Brewers Hill Historic District,
for Three Leaf Development,

Dear Applicants:
You recently submitted an application for the above listed Certificate of Appropriateness.

A public hearing has been scheduled for Monday, September 13" at 3:00 p.m. in City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Room 301-A to determine whether or not to grant the requested Certificate of Appropriateness. You may also
participate by  videoconference through your computer, tablet or smartphone at.
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/757786077 or you can also dial in using your phone by calling 669-
224-3412 (Access Code: 757-786-077).

If you have any questions relating to the hearing process, please contact Linda Elmer at 414-286-2231.

Sincerely,

Jir{ Owczar
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